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09 February 2015

Liam Stoneley

By e-mail: <fyi-request-2476-cdcad720@requests.fyi.org.nz>

Dear Liam

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST 15/06

UNIVERSITY OF
CANTERBURY

Te Whare Wananga o Waitaha
CHRISTCHURCH NEW ZEALAND

I refer to your e-mail received Monday 9 February requesting information about complaints to
the Academic Appeals Committee, students seeking legal support, and appeal applications

against the Law School.

This is to confirm we have received your Official Information Act request. We will evaluate
your request under the Official Information Act, seek the relevant information and respond in

due course.

Yours faithfully

Anita Kerr
Senior Information Advisor

University of Canterbury Private Bag 4800, Christchurch 8140, New Zealand. www.canterbury.ac.nz




